
 
 

  

Welcome back to school after a lovely long summer holiday. I look forward to hearing about 

what you have all been doing. I hope you are well refreshed and ready to start work again!  

This term our topic is  

We will be… 

 Looking at different types of weather and seasons. 

 Using maps and atlases to find hot and cold areas of the 

world. 

 Using information books and computers to find out about 

different types of bear and their habitats. 

 In science we will be investigating material used for 

particular purposes, looking at the Three Bears’ cottage 

and what it is made of. 

 We will be finding out about being healthy and thinking 

about a healthy breakfast. 

 We will be designing and making chairs. 

 In design and technology, we will be making sandwiches 

for a teddy bears’ picnic. 

 Bring your teddy to school for our topic launch! 

P.E. 

Please remember 

to have a full P.E. 

kit in school 

including hair 

bands for those 

children with 

longer hair. This 

term we will be 

doing dance and 

games. 

Show and Tell 

‘Show and Tell’ will take place on Mondays. It is 

an opportunity for your child to share 

something that they have done at home. 

Children often bring in photos, pictures and 

mementos to talk about.   

 

 



  

Mrs Marjoram and Mrs Young will be covering my class on Wednesday afternoons 

when I have my P.P.A time. They will be teaching science and dance. 

Homework update 

The children will receive phonic homework on Thursday, please complete this by the 

following week. Please continue to hear your child read as often as possible; it really does 

help with reading, writing and spelling. I am grateful for your continued support in this. In 

addition, your child has passwords for Bug Club, Number Gym and Times Table Rock Star. 

We will also be sending home the practical maths homework book, please carry out the 

shared activities to help reinforce practical skills and understanding. 

 
We hope you find this information useful; if you have any questions or 

concerns please do not hesitate to ask us in person or in writing in your 

child’s planner, 

Mrs Granger and Mrs Grayson. 

 

 


